
Announcing our new ELAG expert advisor - Ralph La 
Tella
Dear ELAG members,

I am pleased to announce our new ELAG expert advisor is Ralph La Tella. 

Ralph will be joining Penny Livesay, who will together serve as the ELAG expert advisors until the end of Penny's term (in July 2020). Ralph is 
currently working as a consultant in the mobile Health IT space. He recently founded mHealth Informatics to educate, develop and build mobile 
applications to assist clinicians in achieving better patient outcomes. Until recently, Ralph held the position of Director of standards and resources 
with the Health Information Management Association of Australia.

Please join me in welcoming Ralph to the E-Learning Advisory Group!

Kind regards,
Linda.


	Announcing our new ELAG expert advisor - Ralph La Tella

